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CPSU NSW; your union for the AUSTRALIAN HEALTH 
PRACTITIONER REG. AGENCY 
 My name is Graydon and I’m an Industrial Officer 
for the CPSU NSW. I have recently been given 
AHPRA as part of my portfolio. 

With your Enterprise Agreement starting the 
bargaining period, it’s important for you to be able 
to contact the CPSU NSW with any questions or 
queries you may have and to provide your 
feedback for the process to be effective.  

Please take the time to fill out the Claims Survey 
found HERE to give us your feedback to give the 
CPSU clear direction on the Enterprise 
Agreement. As a national union, CPSU has 
branches in each state and is coordinating the 
negotiations for all CPSU members across the 
country. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forward this survey to your colleagues in NSW, 
so they can know what it means to belong to the 
CPSU. You can ask them to JOIN your CPSU at 
the same time online HERE. 

I will be attending your workplace in the near 
future to hold discussions with Members and 
potential Members and to answer any questions 
you may have. 

If you don’t have a local Delegate and would like 
to become more involved with the CPSU NSW 
and your workplace, please contact your CPSU-
NSW Organiser or the Member Support Centre on 
1300 772 679  

Ask your colleagues to stand with you by joining 
CPSU NSW today. They can join online HERE. 

If you want an Organiser to attend your workplace, 
please email membersupport@psa.asn.au. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6TYWKLV
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au/join
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au/join
mailto:membersupport@psa.asn.au

